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Update: USVI Airports Remain Open; More Flights Cancelled 
 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — Both airports , Virgin Islands are open today, September 17, 2022. 
 
VIPA Seaports remain closed and ferry service between St. John and St. Thomas is unavailable. 
 
The following airlines have canceled all St. Thomas, St. Croix and San Juan flights for September 17: 

• Cape Air 
• Seaborne Seaplane 
• Silver Airways 

 
All JetBlue flights are operating, however schedules may change as weather dictates 
 
All Delta flights are operating, except the last flight DL1438 from Atlanta to St. Thomas and DL1809 from 
Atlanta to St. Croix have been cancelled. 
 
American: All American  Airlines flights are operating, except the midday flight AA 1293 from Miami to St. 
Croix and final flight AA 1391 from Miami to St. Thomas have cancelled. 
 
All United Airlines flights are cancelled 
 
All Spirit Airlines flights are cancelled. 
 
Travelers are advised to contact their airlines directly for the most current updates regarding flight status. 
 
For accurate and updated information regarding Tropical Storm Fiona, go to the Government of the Virgin 
Islands Joint Information Center at vi.gov/jic/. 
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